
OLSS Parochial School Relay Race Time Trials

  Over the next couple weeks, each class will participate in time trials for the Parochial 
School Relay Races which will be held on Saturday, May 18th from 8am-12am with a rain 
date of Friday, May 24th 6:00pm-10:00pm at St. Mary's Ryken High-school. We 
understand the rain date will be less convenient but we hope to use the initial date.
Teachers will let parents know their time trial date.  Please have your student wear 
tennis shoes on time trial day.

 If your student qualifies, you will receive a notice of selection and permission slip form to
fill out for your student to participate.  If your student receives a notice, and is 
unavailable to attend on this date, please reply on the notice that you are unable to 
attend, so that we may give other students the opportunity to participate. 

The relay races are a long standing tradition that brings students from parochial schools 
together and was just brought back last year, after not being held in over 12 years. The 
students had a great time and are excited again for this year. We hope that ALL students 
and families that are available, will come to cheer on their classmates and friends to 
support them in this fun event.  We are excited to bring this tradition back and give our 
students an opportunity to participate. 


